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In Forest Schools, the group made Christmas tree decorations using slices of wood! 
 
DT Exhibition: Please join us on Wednesday 27th November in the school hall for our DT Exhibition. 
Each class will display their DT work, and each child will display a piece of writing to explain their 
learning. We look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
INSET Day: Just a reminder that school will be closed on Friday 29th of November for our Trust 
teacher training day. 
 
Cloakroom Space: Please can we ask that you avoid purchasing any new backpacks and that, where 
possible, children just bring their Hallam red school bookbags to school. The cloakrooms are 
becoming more cluttered due to large backpacks, and this is limiting the space in classrooms. Thank 
you in advance. 
 
 
Charity Fundraiser- Children in Need: Thank you for your donations for this much deserving charity. 
We managed to raise £116.50 as well as making lots of people smile! 
 
Attendance: The class with the highest attendance last week was EYFS with a super 97.7%! They 

were awarded the attendance trophy in our awards assembly. Each half term, the class with the 

greatest number of weeks with the highest attendance will be rewarded with an afternoon of an 

activity of their choice.  
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Communication: We have a school calendar on our website to inform you of any upcoming events - 

https://www.hallamfields.org.uk/news-events/events/. We also use Twitter to share photos of the 

children’s learning in school. EYFS will be sharing their news and learning via the Tapestry platform. 

Best wishes 

Mrs. Sultana 
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